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Update Notification Flag Evet (Yes)
Correction Notification Flag Hayır (No)
Date Of The Previous Notification About The Same Subject 04.03.2025
Postponed Notification Flag Hayır (No)

Announcement Content

Explanations

As previously stated, our PT Indo Kordsa production facilities have been affected by the flood disaster occurred in Bogor, Indonesia on 3 March 2025.  Our cleanup operations after

the flooding disaster have been completed. Damage  assessment efforts revealed that the auxiliary facilities supplying energy to  our production facilities were significantly 

affected. This has caused disruptions in supplying energy to our factory and delays in the damage assessment efforts. As part of our efforts to restart the operations, following the 

activation of the auxiliary facilities supplying energy, our fabric production partially continues with the use of existing yarn supplies. Our Polyester yarn facility is expected to 

gradually start operations in May and Nylon yarn facility in June. Assessments regarding the damage from the flood disaster are ongoing with the insurance company.

Material Event Disclosure General

We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of Capital Markets Board,
and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is in conformity with our books, records and 
documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the 
subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the disclosures.


